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PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

As an update to yesterday’s press release, at this time, we are sharing any information we have
regarding the former bus driver for Student Transportation of America (STA), who was arrested
earlier this week.

The School District reached out to the Derry Police Department earlier today to fully cooperate
with their criminal investigation. From our conversation with the Derry PD, it is clear the focus
of the investigation on the former bus driver does not involve Londonderry students or his role as
a bus driver for STA. Any questions about this criminal investigation should be made to the
Derry Police Department (603) 432 - 6111. The Londonderry School District has offered to share
any information about his time as a driver for STA with the Derry Police Department to help
with their investigation.

As a reminder, all of the bus drivers for the Londonderry School District are employees of STA,
with whom we contract for transportation. STA supervises their employees, and they also are
responsible for managing the criminal background check that any bus driver must pass to be
employed in New Hampshire.

If you have any other concerns, please reach out to the District Office at (603) 432 - 6920. We
continue to take the safety of our students seriously, and we will continue to cooperate with law
enforcement on this case.
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